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Dear County Supervisors,
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County Fish and Game Commission hearing today

High

Barbara Urban Creeks Council is a 501(c)3 non profit organization that has worked for the past 25 years to bring about
positive change to benefit fish and wildlife by advocating in favor of watershed protections. We wholeheartedly favor
the proposed changes to the Commission. It is important to everyone, including those who hunt and fish, to implement
changes that will protect our irreplaceable resources. That essential goal can be attained, but important changes to the

commission are needed.

Thank you for considering our views,

Eddie Harris
President,
SBUCC



